
                                                                                      
                                                 

                                            

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TEANECK BOARD OF EDUCATION  
CLOSED EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING 

   

  

In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, P.L. 1975 c 231, this is to advise that the 
Teaneck Board of Education will hold a Special Closed Executive Session Meeting on 
Wednesday, January 4, 2023 immediately following the annual reorganization meeting held at 
Teaneck High School building located at 100 Elizabeth Ave., Teaneck, NJ 07666. The 
purpose of this meeting is to interview candidates for the Teaneck Board Trustee vacancy. 
 
Formal action will be taken. 
 
If you have any questions in regards to this notice, please contact the Board office at 201-
833- 5527 during regular business hours from 8:30am – 4:30pm. 
    
Sincerely, 
Dora E. Zeno 

Interim Board Secretary 
 


